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The S’Mart Community is the St Martins School parent community (replacing the PTA and fundraising 

committees) that helps the school by fundraising, giving practical support and by helping develop a stronger 

parent community. Check out our website for more details: https://www.smartcommunity.org.nz/ 

 

We need a new Newsletter Person!   
 

After 3 ½ years, Liz is stepping down as S’Mart Community Newsletter coordinator as her son 

Jacob steps off to Cashmere High. So we are looking for a new newsletter person, it could be you! 

It is an easy way to be part of the St Martins School S’Mart Community. Liz is happy to help you to 

settle into the role. Email: lizridder21@gmail.com for more details.       

 

Smart Touch – HELP HELP HELP!! 
  

We still have a few slots to fill for our upcoming Thursdays Touch Rugby sessions.  Even if your 

child is not playing, coming to help us for one small shift would be greatly appreciated.  All funds 

raised from this event goes directly toward helping our kids!  Please click on the link below to sign 

up. 

  

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60B0444A5AA28ABFB6-stmartins2 

 

Raffle! 
 

Want to win over $1000 worth of prizes, including $750 from Bike 
Barn?  Then come see us at the Touch Rugby Sausage Sizzle or 

during the week with Diane in the Office.  $2 a ticket.  
 

Raffle Prizes Include… 
 

 $750 Bike Barn Vouchers 

 $200 Food & Beverage vouchers 

Christchurch Casino 

 2 x 2 for 1 vouchers to Clip ’n Climb 

 Bubbles and snacks 

 2 drink bottles    
 



Salami Fundraiser 
 
 
 
 
 
 
It’s back!  
 
Our popular fundraiser featuring Cashmere Cuisine’s premium hand-made salami. $25/600g roll.  
 
Choose from spicy, garlic, venison or pepperoni.  
 
Great for camping, tramping, Christmas presents and just to have on hand over summer. Keeps for 
months. 
 
Look out for order forms coming home with your child and return to the Office.  
  
Payment by cash or deposit into the S’Mart Community account ASB 12-3147-0420521-00 
 
Orders close Tuesday 12th November. Please encourage friends and colleagues to order as well. 
 
 

Second Hand Uniform Sale 

Friday 8th November 
 

We are currently trying to run a 2nd hand uniform sale every 2nd Friday while there is still interest. 

Next sale will be Friday 8th Nov. 

Also we are in need of more larger sizes of uniform, so if you have some size 10 and up uniform 

hiding in the back of wardrobes or under beds, now is a great time to get some money for it. 

    This is how we would appreciate the uniform being handed in to us 

    with the name of the person selling, the size and simple description, 

    cell phone number and how much you want to sell it for. 

    The cash then gets put into your envelope and handed back to Diane 

    at the Office who then gives you a call to let you know there is some 

    money waiting for you. 

 

 

 

You can choose to donate your clothing, in which case you just need to hand it in to Diane and 

we’ll price it and the money will go into the Jubilee Trust which helps families at St Martins who are 

struggling to pay for school trips, uniform etc. 

 


